
The Eagle Lake Property Ownerls Association 

Eagle Lake, New York 

My family and I wish to express our sincere thanks 

to the Eagle Lake Propert~ Ownerls Association for the letter 

of condolence which was sent to us after the 1968 annual 

meeting. 

Karl l s sudden death was a great shock to us all, 

and your kind expression of sympathy was deeply app~eciated. 

Sincerely 


